
 

 

April 14, 2021 

 

Hello Roxborough High School Students and Families, 

 

This is to remind you that The School District of Philadelphia’s Learning Model Selection Survey 

for families of students in grade 9 and students with complex needs in grades 10-12 will open 

on April 20, allowing your child the option to transition to a mix of in-person and digital remote 

learning (hybrid learning) or remain 100% digital. If you choose hybrid learning, your child will 

attend school in person two days per week and engage in digital learning three days each week, 

based on an assigned schedule, beginning the week of Monday, May 10, 2021. 

 

The selection period opened on Tuesday, April 20th and will close on Tuesday, April 27th. 

You can make your selection in one of two ways: 

- By Electronic Form - students and families will receive the learning model selection 

survey by email on April 20. In addition, a link to the survey will be posted on our website 

and various social media platforms. 

- By Phone -call us at 215-400-3400 to inform us of your selection. The school is open for 

phone calls between 8:30 am - 3:30 pm. 

 

If you don't make a selection by April 27th, your child will remain 100% digital. Families selecting 

hybrid learning will be contacted by Roxborough between April 28-30, 2021 regarding next 

steps. As always, families that choose hybrid learning can return to 100% digital learning at any 

time. 

 

Please visit www.philasd.org/aes to learn more about the many layers of safety we have in 

place to protect the health and well-being of everyone in our schools. 

 

Whatever learning model you choose, we look forward to continuing to support your child’s 

educational needs. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christopher Shaffer, Ed.D. 

 

http://www.philasd.org/aes

